
March 28, 2021 
 

WSBC welcomes you to gather for worship as the church each 
Sunday.  

Thank you for your ongoing participation and preparation to  
gather at WSBC or online each week.  

As we take steps forward together through this COVID-19 pan-
demic world, we ask that you mindfully follow these guidelines:  

• Please make an RSVP each week. wsbc.info/worshiprsvp  

• Please monitor your health and the health of any family 
members who will be attending with you. 

• Please stay home - if you are sick, if you (or any family    
member) have a fever, if you have recently tested positive   
for COVID-19 with or without symptoms, or if you have had 
any close contact with a person who has been confirmed,         
suspected or is symptomatic of COVID-19. 

• Plan to arrive early on Sunday mornings; 10-15 minutes    
before service times. (Service Times are 9:00 and 11:00AM) 

• Please wear your own mask at all times while at WSBC ...  
       especially while singing. 

• Please sanitize your hands regularly (especially upon          
entering and exiting the Sanctuary) and minimize touching   
all surfaces while at WSBC. 

• Please practice social distancing while at WSBC. This means 
staying a comfortable 6 feet from others while sitting in the 
pews and fellowshipping with your church family.  

 
Thank you. 

The King of Glory 
Psalm 24 

 
We are invited to join an orderly procession 

to a specific place with a glorious person. 
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 We are invited to join an orderly procession to a specific place 
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Welcome and Call to Worship 

All Glory Laud and Honor 

All Hail the King 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

Upon Him 
 
 
 

Community Life and Prayer 
 
 
 

Sermon 
The King of Glory 

Psalm 24 
Pastor Dean Monkemeier 

  
 
 

Hosanna 
 
 
 

Benediction 

 

https://wsbc.info/worshiprsvp/


6pm Men’s Basketball 

8pm Women’s Prayer on ZOOM 
7:30pm Good Friday Communion Svc 

Jean and Joy Thomas 

jlemecthomas@hcdf.org 

New Haiti Christian Development Fund’s President Lémec Thomas, 
writes:   

My parents served the community of 
Fond-des-Blancs for forty years, 
bringing holistic ministry through 
community development programs.  
As they now transition to new roles 
and new passions, please allow me 
to reflect on how their lives have 
impacted countless people in Fond-
des-Blancs.  

Jesus served and lived amongst the 
poor, and through his teaching we envision the path to reconciliation is 
communing with prisoners, the sick, the oppressed, and the poor. My 
parents chose this path and have followed it for most of their lives. Jean 
and Joy started programs to positively serve the Fond-des-Blancs com-
munity: Pre-K through high school, a credit union, various road projects, 
reforestation projects, leadership programs, and numerous others that 
have a lasting and sustainable impact on Fond-des-Blancs and surround-
ing communities. Many of these programs are still thriving and are being 
led by local leaders which creates a strong foundation for growth and 
reconciliation for years to come.   

Jean and Joy now have a beautiful home by the sea. They moved to 
Dariol, a community one-and-a-half hours away from their previous home 
in Dugue. Their hope is to provide space for the new generation of     
community leaders so they will flourish and grow into the ambassadors 
the community needs. There is no doubt, however, that by their presence 
in Dariol, and by the natural servitude in their hearts, their new com-
munity will be impacted for the better.   

Jean and Joy are well and healthy. By the grace of God, they will continue 
to live and prosper for many more years, but they will need your          
continued prayers. The relationship between Jean and Joy with WSBC is a 
cherished one and it has produced much fruit for the community of Fond-
des-Blancs. I praise God for this relationship and for your faithful and  
generous giving to HCDF. Serving is beautiful and nourishing work, and I 
undoubtably know that their hearts will lead them to serve the people of 
Dariol. 

 

8am EMI Men’s Group on ZOOM 

5:30pm Youth Creeds and Card Games 

7pm Acts Bible Study on ZOOM 
 

7am Loving Justice  
 Men’s Bible Study 
 

7am Men’s Prayer on ZOOM 
9am Worship Reservations 
 accepted for April 4 

wsbc.info/WorshipRSVP  

1:30pm Pray A to Z on the  Patio 

6:30pm MSM Youth 

 

6:30am Galatians Men’s Bible Study 

9am Elijah Women’s Life Bible Study 

7pm Adult Volleyball 

7:30pm Couples/Families Small Group 
 on Google Meet 

 

WSBC Wi-Fi: 4475wolf 

9am Worship 

11am Worship 

6:30pm HSM Youth  

9am Worship 

11am Worship 

 

 
Freshman Student of the Week is Ben Wolf at Moody Bible Institute. 

Journey to the Cross: Family Devotions. A new Story of Redemption devo-
tion is available on our website: https://wsbc.info/journey  and 

YouTube channel: https://www.youtube.com/c/wsbcvillagechurch  

each Sunday. Starting today, Palm Sunday there will be a new devotion 
every day of Holy Week.  

Sanctuary Flowers If you want to contribute to the traditional flowers on 
Resurrection Sunday, choose the Flower Fund on the online Giving page of 
the church website, or write Flowers on your offering envelope or the 
memo section of your check. Also include the greeting you want published.     
Deadline for inclusion is Monday, March 29. Suggested donation is $12. 
Enjoy your flower at home by taking it from the clay pot following the 11am 
worship.  

Women’s Life is starting a new 7-session study on the prophet Elijah from 
author Priscilla Shirer at 9am on Thursday, April 1. Join us with Priscilla 
Shirer on this journey through the life and times of the prophet Elijah to 
discover how the fire on Mount Carmel was forged in the valley of famine. 
And how the emboldened, fiery faith you  desire is being fashioned by God 
in your life right now. We would love for you to join us for Women’s Life.   

Information and registration: https://wsbc.info/womenslife/ 

Adult Volleyball resumes on Thursday, April 1 at 7pm. The WSBC COVID 
Task Force has issued the following guideline for sports compliance: masks 
must be worn at all times with a completed and signed sports waiver in  
order to participate. You may contact Gerry Pedersen with questions. 

Good Friday Communion Service, April 2 at 7:30pm 

Easter Sunday, April 4 at 9 and 11am 

Please RSVP and plan to arrive early for these services. RSVP forms https://
wsbc.info/easter/#RSVP.  Overflow space will be available. 

Spring Business Meeting on Sunday, April 25, 5pm. The church’s spring 
business meeting will be held on Sunday, April 25, 2021, at 5pm. It is very 
important that members attend the meeting. We will be electing officers 
and committee members for the next church year starting October 1, 2021. 
Please mark your calendars and attend the business meeting on April 25. 

https://wsbc.info/journey
https://www.youtube.com/c/wsbcvillagechurch
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b5QhOtGAiBM&list=RDCMUCa-EjVUNRF6NeXXR5VQgz2QMar
https://wsbc.info/easter/#RSVP
https://wsbc.info/easter/#RSVP

